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Attempt to Identify Attempted Murder Suspect 
 
Detectives request assistance from the public in identifying an Attempted Murder 
suspect shown in the attached photos.  
 
The person shown is wanted in the Attempted Murder of an adult male. The shooting 
occurred on Sunday, May 12, 2024, in the 6800 Block of 1st Avenue North. The victim 
was shot multiple times and suffered life-threatening injuries.  
 
Anyone with information on the identity of the suspect, please contact B.P.D.’s 
Homicide Unit @ 205-254-1764 or Crime Stoppers @ 205-254-7777.  
 
Crime Stoppers pays tipsters cash rewards of up to $5,000 for their tips. 
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